
 

 

March 26, 2020 
 
In light of the March 24, 2020 Governor's Proclamation 20-28 and the COVID-19 
outbreak, the following Board of Trustees meetings are rescheduled: 
 

 April 2, 2020 Board Retreat is adjourned and rescheduled for a later date, to 
be determined.   

 April 22, 2020 Board Work Session is adjourned and rescheduled to May 27, 
2020 at 3:30 PM in PUB 258C. 

 April 22, 2020 regular Board Meeting is adjourned and rescheduled to May 
27, 2020 at 5:00 PM in GHL 213. 

 

Sandra  
 
Sandra A. Fowler-Hill, Ed.D. 
Interim President, Clark College 

https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/proclamations/20-28%20-%20COVID-19%20Open%20Govt%20Laws%20Waivers%20%28tmp%29.pdf

